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From: Ian Molter [IanMoller@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, 27 June 2002 11:54 AM
To: JSCEM~aph.gov.au
Cc: IanMolter©yahoo.com
Subject: Submission

From: Ian Mouér
E-mail: lanMoller(~yahoo.com
Phone: 1.734.426.8606

Address:
7715 Mast Rd,Dexter Michigan 48130, USA
Message: Jotnt Standing Cornm~uoeon Elector~IMatters

To: The Committee Secretary Submtsslon No
Joint Standing Committee Date Recelveo 4,, 0
on Electoral Matters Secretary
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia

Dear Sir,
This submission is in response to the JSCEM’s invitation for public comment as part of its Inquiry
into the Conduct of the 2001 Federal Election.
The current method of overseas postal voiting is inefficient. Where I live in Michigan, there are
very few Australian Citizens available to witness my applications and vote. Let alone a
representive from the Queens Dominions.
A more streamline process would help. The experience I am gaining overseas will contribute to
Australia upon my return, and I want to still have a voice in our elections.

Kind Regards,
Ian Moller
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